
From: Matthews, Deborah <Deborah.Matthews@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 10:10 AM 
To:  
Subject: RE: Public Records Request Form Form submitted on Office of the Vermont Attorney General 
 
Dear Ms. Staake,  
 
I understand you are seeking public records related to a septic tank permit and easements on a 
property. The Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek. You may wish to 
reach out to the Agency of Natural Resources using the information at: https://anr.vermont.gov/public-
records. You may also wish to reach out to your local town office. We hope this information is helpful to 
you.  
 
 

Deb Matthews 
Administrative Assistant 
Office of the Attorney General | GCAL 
109 State Street, 3rd Floor 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
Phone | 802-828-3689 802-595-3803 (AGO remote number) 
E-Mail \ deborah.matthews@vermont.gov 
Pronouns:  she/her/hers 
 




